
 

NOTICE 
Receipt of Origin Energy Retail Ltd’s 

Customer Service Charter  
The Economic Regulation Authority has received Origin Energy's initial Customer Service 
Charter and is satisfied that it meets all relevant regulatory and licence requirements. 

A copy of the charter is available on the Authority’s web site. 
 
Origin Energy must undertake a full review of its charter at least once every 36 months and 
submit the results to the Authority for review. The company is due to submit its charter for a 
full review before 20 February 2012. 
 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Paul Kelly 
Executive Director Licensing, Monitoring 
and Customer Protection 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
20 February 2009 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/7340/2/20090223%20Origin%20Energy%20Customer%20Service%20Charter.pdf

